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The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the 

government is able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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U.S. Marshals Great Lakes Regional Fugitive Task Force 

Apprehends Fugitive in Montgomery 
 

On June 4, 2019, members of the United States Marshals Service Great Lakes Regional Fugitive 

Task Force and Kendall County Sheriff’s Office apprehended fugitive Victor Trevino in the 

3000 block of Gaylord Lane in Montgomery, Illinois. Trevino, a 22-year-old male from Lansing, 

Michigan was wanted out the 55
th

 Judicial District of Ingham County Michigan for six counts of 

Criminal Sexual Conduct of the second degree. Trevino was transported to the Kendall County 

Jail without incident.  “The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office will continue to actively seek 

fugitives hiding in Kendall County. These fugitives will be tracked down, caught and brought 

back to justice” stated Sheriff Dwight Baird.   

The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office would like to remind citizens to call Crime Stoppers to 

report any information regarding a fugitive’s whereabouts. Callers who wish to remain 

anonymous can contact the Kendall County Crime Stoppers at 630-553-5999. You can also visit 

the Kendall County Facebook “Fugitive Fridays” for the fugitive of the week.               
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